
      Sept 15 – 19, 2025                                              With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning 

      Week-at-a-Glance                                          on the ancestral and unceded lands of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam). 

      Lord Byng Secondary              
 

Mon, Sept 15 Tues, Sept 16 Wed, Sept 17 Thurs, Sept 18 Fri, Sept 19 

 

Langara visit @11:30 
AUD 

Gr 8-10 Rugby 
meeting in the Big 
Gym @lunch 

 

University of Calgary 
visit 11:30 AUD 

Grade 8 Assembly 
FIT Auditorium 

Grad 2026 Parent 
Committee Mtg 
@7pm 

 

Collab Day: School 
starts at 10am for 
students 

Last day for course 
changes 

PAC Mtg @6:30 in 
the library 

 

Peer Counsellors at 
Camp 

CLE 10: Assembly 
FIT Auditorium 

CLC 11: Capstone 
Meetings during FIT  

 

Regular School Day 
at Byng (some 
schools have a ProD 
day today, but ours 
is Oct 10) 

Peer Counsellors at 
Camp 

 
School Forms:  
• Please return the YELLOW reunification forms to the office if you have not already. 
• All Consent Forms are on-line at https://myforms.vsb.bc.ca Please complete all forms. Thank you—this is a 

big help to us at school.  
• Grade 8s, return the WHITE Student Information Verification form to the office if there are changes to contact 

information or health information. 
• Grade 9-12s: Student information Verification Forms have now been published on MyEd. Please log in and 

click on the “Published Reports” button on the right side of your student’s main account page. If changes to 
contact or health information need to be made, please print this form, make necessary changes, and return 
it to the office. Alternately, email slambrinoudis@vsb.bc.ca with your changes. 
 

Need help with MyEd, TEAMS, your VSB email or locker sign-up? Details are posted in the All 
Students@Byng Team. 
 
School Fees School fees are now available to view and pay online through 
https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com  Families must set up an account to pay for school fees using debit or a 
credit card, or a cheque online. Please pay by September 30th. Thank you 

 
Grad Photo Information: It’s time to book online: www.artona.com/bookings  Times are available Sept 21-
25. Grads must be photographed to be included in the grad composite and yearbook even if they will not be 
purchasing grad photos. There is no cost to have your photo taken. More detailed information is posted in the 
Grade 12 Team. 
 
Grade 8 Camp Don’t forget to hand in your forms to the office. We are looking forward to camp already. 
Questions about grade 8 camp? Please email Ms. Anderson or Mr. Sandher landerson@vsb.bc.ca  
ksandher@vsb.bc.ca  

 
Athletics Fall sports are starting! Follow @byngathletics on Instagram and the All Students@Byng  Team  for 
regularly updated tryout and meeting information.  
 
September Newsletter Did you miss the September Newsletter? There’s lots of information there to help 
prepare for the school year. The link to the September newsletter is here: byng-sept-newsletter-
2025.b67ce982979.pdf  We will be sharing a newsletter once/month and a short week-at-a-glance (WAAG) 
every Friday. You’ll be able to refer to older newsletters and WAAGs on our website. 

 
Career Programs: Advance Notice: We are hosting an assembly on Oct 8th, during period 3, covering 
different Career Programs that the VSB offers for all of our Grade 10's, and any interested Grade 11's and 
12's.  Please feel free to take a look at this website https://www.vsb.bc.ca/career-
programs/page/11419/program-offerings as well. If this is of interest to your child please reach out to your 
child's counsellor. This is an excellent opportunity for any student who is wanting to explore trades.  
 
A message from the Byng Parent Grad Committee: The success of our grad events depends on parent 
volunteers. There are a wide range of volunteers needed so please consider volunteering your time in 
whatever capacity you have.  The key roles to fill in September to get the planning going are:  Co-Chairs (in 
2025 we had 4 people share this role), the Treasurer, Fundraising Co-ordinator and a Communications Person 
(to send emails to the grad parents about the fundraisers and events). If you are interested in volunteering 
please fill out the form below. Our first meeting is September 16th at 7pm in the Lord Byng library. 
https://forms.gle/GcBShkjgLkf8hi5t8 
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